16th January 2023




Dear Parents/Guardian,

LUNCH FEE

In order to provide better lunch Service, Management wishes to bring the following to your attention:

1. Beginning Next week, lunch would be prepaid. 

· Parents are free to prepay for the day, week, or term
· Please note that food will not be served on Credit

2. Please note that learners of parents who do not prepay and in full for the period will NOT be served lunch in School.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you need any further clarification on this matter.
Counting on your usual co-operation. 

Thank you
Miss Baaba Spencer.
